
 

 

 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear SAISD Families: 
 
SAISD schools will remain closed through Friday, April 3. School districts across San Antonio and 
Bexar County are working in coordination to bring clarity to a stressful time for our families. 
 
We are committed to providing robust learning experiences for our students, both through online and 
paper platforms. Principals are training this week, and we are working with teachers to start providing 
families a variety of online and paper resources to support remote learning. You can view our digital 
resources for all grades today at www.saisd.net/2020. Paper resources will be available beginning 
Monday, March 23 at the food distribution sites. 
 
Our family and engagement specialists will be reaching out to you this week to identify what your 
needs are at this time. We also will be working with our staff to provide detailed guidance as we move 
forward. 
 
It is important to note that the circumstances surrounding school closures are rapidly evolving, and 
the situation may change. We recommend that parents have contingency plans in place in the event 
that schools in our area need to stay closed for a longer period of time.  
 
We are working closely with the city, county and peer districts to plan ahead to meet the needs of our 
community’s children. We are prepared to provide remote instruction for as long as we need to. 
 
Thank you for your patience and partnership as we continue the important task of educating your 
children. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Pedro Martinez 
Superintendent 
 

https://saisdofficeofacademics.weebly.com/digital-homeroom.html

